
Medupi FGD RFI 
 

Good day, 

  

As you may be aware that the Medupi FGD Project was suspended in April 2020 due 

to a few reasons mainly being Eskom dire financial position. It has since been 

proposed that Eskom re-scan the market for information on alternative cost effective 

technologies for desulphurisation. 

  

Please kindly note that the Medupi FGD RFI has been published today 11 Sept 2020 

on the Eskom tender bulletin with a closing date of 03 Nov 2020. I Attach  a screen 

dump from the Eskom tender bulletin site. 

 

We are working to get this published externally (Engineering News,  etc) 

  

Thank you for your support and please kindly convey my gratitude to other team 

members that assisted with this work. 

 

 

 


